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Please join the Friends for Justice Team as they travel to The Menominee Indian Tribe’s

Cultural Museum and Logging Museum in Keshena, Wisconsin on Thursday, September 28.

We will be departing from the church parking lot at 8:30 a.m. and returning to Port

Washington no later than 5:00 p.m. The cost of the self-guided tour for the museums is $15

and we will go to lunch at a restaurant nearby. We plan to carpool, so no need to worry

about driving the two hours to Keshena if you don’t want to. The day may include

conversation with a Tribal representative about the Back Forty Mine project. This is a

proposed open pit metallic sulfide mine located on the banks of the Menominee River in

Lake Township, Michigan on land considered sacred to the Menominee people. We hope to

learn more about the Menominee people, and make a connection with the Tribe who

previously inhabited this part of Wisconsin. If you have any questions, please contact Pastor

Scott or Louise Mollinger.

FIELD TRIP TO MENOMINEE CULTURAL MUSEUM ON SEPTEMBER 28

The 125th Anniversary Team is excited to be planning a Community Open House on

Sunday, October 22, immediately following our 10:00 worship service, 11:30 to 2:30. The

event will be publicized and open to the community, and to our church members and

friends. There will be tours of the building and Creekside Commons, information about our

church history, current outreach, and much more! Start looking for memorable photos and

stories to submit to the Memory Wall. The Team is looking for volunteers to help plan and to

assist at the event. If you are interested, please contact the Church Office.
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